
 

To whom it may concern, 

 

The Muslim community will be celebrating an Islamic holiday of Eid al-Fitr, which holds an immense 
significance for Muslims worldwide. As per our lunar calendar, Eid al-Fitr is expected to fall on April 
10 this year. However, based on calculations and moon sightings, this can vary by one day. We ask 
that you grant your employee leave for this very important holiday on religious grounds. 

 

Eid al-Fitr is celebrated annually by Muslims worldwide to mark the end of the Ramadan. Eid al-Fitr 
is one of the two important religious holidays celebrated by Muslims worldwide. 

 

We thank you for your consideration and understanding in this matter. If you have any questions or 
need additional information, please contact Imaan Masjid of Melissa directly at admin@ 
imaanmasjid.org 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

Administration 

Imaan Masjid 

1010 Milrany Ln, 

Melissa, TX 75454 

imaanmasjid.org 


